
 

The AS&E Dean for Research Office is pleased to present: 

“Funding Opportunities at the National Science Foundation:  
An International Perspective” 

Tuesday, October 16, 2018 - 1:30-2:30 Goergen 101 

Charles Estabrook, Program Officer for the NSF Partnerships in 
International Research and Education (PIRE) program 

Chuck Estabrook has been at the National 
Science Foundation since 2010. Since 2014, he 
has been a Program Manager in the Office of 
International Science and Engineering where 
he currently manages the Partnerships in 
International Research and Education (PIRE) 
program. Prior to that, he was in the Earth 
Sciences Division at NSF where he was a 
Program Manager for EarthScope. From 2001 
to 2010, Dr. Estabrook helped build the 
seismic monitoring network of the 
Comprehensive Nuclear Test-Ban Treaty 
Organization in Vienna, Austria. From, 1992-
1999, he was a Research Scientist at the Geoscience Research Center 
(GeoForschungsZentrum) in Potsdam, Germany. Dr. Estabrook's research has been on 
the nature of the earthquake source and the nature of the Earth’s Upper Mantle. He 
received his PhD in 1992 in Seismology/Geophysics from Lamont-Doherty Earth 
Observatory of Columbia University.  

Please RSVP at https://urceis.wufoo.com/forms/s10qt7360vbqaq2/ 
By October 14th 

For further information, please contact Debra Haring  
debra.haring@rochester.edu or 273-2289 
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